

NEWSLETTER

Head teacher: BJ Hazell Belmont Road Clapham SW4 0BZ Tel: 020 7622 3919 www.claphammanor.lambeth.sch.uk Issue 139 - 9th February 2017

HALF TERM

Monday 13th February until Friday 17th February 2017. Children will return to school on Monday 20th February 2017.

Mapping It Out

You may have noticed the large map of Clapham and its important landmarks on the wall when walking past The Pavement. A copy of this map, which was created by Jenni Sparks in collaboration with the Business Improvement District (BID) 'This Is Clapham', is now on the window to the right of the main school office. We hope you like it!

The map also features people and places from Clapham's history, and as you may know, we are planning to name our four school houses after famous Clapham residents past and present. To find out more about news and events in the area, please visit www.thisisclapham.co.uk. To buy a copy of the map, please visit their online shop at the website above or call Jeremy Keates on 0207 622 5905.



The Desserts You Deserve? You Decide

Following a discussion point raised the last Parent/Carer forum about the balance of healthy versus unhealthy desserts available to the children, we are holding a meeting whereby parents, carers, governors and a nutritionist from our catering company can discuss the desserts on offer at Clapham Manor.

Come along and have your say!

The meeting will be held in the **Top Hall** on **Tuesday 21st February 2017** at **6pm**.







DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

5M Trip to British Museum Friday 10th February 2017.

Half-Term
Holiday
Monday 13th
February to
Friday 17th
February 2017.

School Desserts
Meeting
Tuesday 21st
February 2017.

Next School
Journey 2017
Payment Due
Please pay
£30.00
by
Friday 24th
February 2017.

Parent/Carer Forum Wednesday 1st March 2017 at 9.30am.

ATTENDANCE STARS

5S were our star class last week with 99.4% attendance.









Holiday Sports Camp

February 13 - 17, 2017

School Years Reception-6, Ages 5-11

A Multi-sports camp filled with fun and exciting activities, each day children will learn a new sport and develop skills. Cricket, Football, Dance, Basketball, Athletics, Taekwondo, plus much more!

Main Camp
9.00am-3.00pm £15
Breakfast club plus camp
8.00am-3.00pm £18
Breakfast club, camp plus extended day 8.00am5.30pm
£25

Call 02033756114 or email info@pioneersportsacademy.co.uk to book

Year 5 Are Cooking Up A Storm and we need your help!

Year 5 are very excited about our lessons, starting the week of the 20th of February for a month until the week of the 13th of March. It will help with Being Healthy, Reading, Science and Mathematics We would love some adult volunteers to help with these sessions, the dates and times are as follows:

<u>5S</u> Every Wednesday from 22nd of February until the 15th of March at 9.15 - 10.30 & 11.00 - 12.30

<u>5M</u> Every Thursday from 23rd of February until the Thursday 16th of March 11.00 – 12.30 & 1.30 – 3.30

Please contact your class rep, Ms Sharkey or Ms Mumby if you have time and would like to help.



Friends AGM and Social

Thanks everyone who attended the AGM and social at Omnibus on Tuesday evening. In 2015-16 we raised a brilliant £12,765 and contributed £10,750 to the school which funded all the trips for each year group as well as books, resources, theatre visits and a pantomime.



The current committee are stepping down so we now need volunteers to lead the

PTA this year. Without a committee, the PTA/Friends won't be able to run any events or raise any money for the school.

Thank you everyone who dropped in to Waitrose during October last year and voted for our school in the Community Matters boxes. Waitrose presented a cheque to the PTA for £100 and added that they 'are delighted that any money we can donate will go towards improving the education of local children.' Contact us on friends@claphammanor.lambeth.sch.uk